
'Dear Team & Intercessors 

I would like to thank you all for the support and hard work that you 
have put into Sundays mission. 

I believe that God's hand was upon the whole event because of the number 
of answers to prayer which were evident in the lead up to the 1st June. 
Last Friday we had no drummer, after prayer we had one. In fact he was 
an unbeliever, so we pray he will be affected by what he heard. 

The day was just the right temperature, and the rain which was forecast 
arrived, but not in Bath and particularly not in the Park. Whilst Steve 
Cattell was sharing his testimony a group of youths stopped and 
listened. Two people made a commitment, both came from Bristol. The 
group of musicians called Gospel Manna led by Susan Watt was excellent 
and she is coming again in July to lead the music. We estimate there 
was about 200 listening. 

Please come along and bring your unsaved friends to hear Davy Falcus on 
Saturday 19 July. This man has an extremely powerful ministry and 
people are being healed and many saved. He has his own website which is 
well worth visiting <mailto:falcus@lakeshore.freeserve.co.uk
He is staying overnight and will be ministering at a local venue on the Sunday. 

If you want any more fliers please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours in Jesus Service 

Graham' 


